
Crawford Park Project – Phase 3 

Starting the week of May 19th, 2025, the third phase of Crawford Park’s expansion will undergo 
construction. This phase includes an access road to a small parking lot, 8 pickleball courts, a 
full court basketball court, and updated trails within the footprint shown below. Please use 
caution when utilizing the internal trails as there will be closures during this time within the red 
boundary. Work is expected to be completed and ready around Labor Day.  

While avoiding this area, please be sure to use the new trails being finished now that allows 
residents to make a full loop around the Crawford Park Area.  


